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Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 

 
Newsletter No. 176  29 June 2023 

What we’ve been doing 

20 June 2023     Peacock Meadows 

The tasks were: 
1. To replace a knee high rail with a post and rail construction 
2. To remove ragwort 

 
The weather was overcast to begin with, but brightened up by coffee time. 13 volunteers 
attended. 
 

 
© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2023 
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27 June 2023    Long Hill Park 

The tasks were: 

1. Replace 24 steps on right hand side of park beyond the field, back fill with 
MOT type 1 

2. Remove ragwort from the field (little was found) 

3. Clear round trees on a steep bank to the north of the site 

The weather was partly sunny, with some breeze, quite warm. 

19 volunteers attended 

 

© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2023 
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Coming up next 

 
4 July 2023       South Hill Park amphitheatre 

Task: repair amphitheatre, remulch South Lawn oak and weed car park. AGM part 2. 

 
11 July 2023       Cabbage Hill 

Task: ragwort pulling 
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Thanks to the Ascot shed 

Many thanks to the people at the Ascot Shed, who have kindly been working to sharpen our 
somewhat blunted tools (especially loppers). A round of applause from all at BCV! 
 

 

 

Surveying mammals 

 
The people’s trust for endangered species is asking for volunteers to help with surveying 
mammals in gardens. If you have a resident hedgehog or badger or even deer, you might 
want to get involved: 
 
https://ptes.org/get-involved/surveys/garden/living-with-mammals/ 

  

https://ptes.org/get-involved/surveys/garden/living-with-mammals/
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What’s on 

 

Wildlife in Ascot 
 

Saturday 8 July 2023   09:30 – 12:30 
 

Conservation work at Allens Field 
Meet in the car park off Liddell Way off Bouldish Farm Rd South Ascot SL5 9UZ 

Dress for gardening work.  Contact ascot.wildlife@gmail.com for more info. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 

or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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